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About the conference 
 
The purpose of the conference is to provide an opportunity for the participants to come together and 
to share and discuss the different experiences, views and ideas concerning some of the recent 
international and national developments in the law of security interests. The participants, who are law 
professors, officers from international organizations, government officials, practicing attorneys and 
renowned experts of the field, will come from the UNIDROIT, Hungary and several other countries 
creating a truly international atmosphere for the discussions. At the conference there will be several 
presentations on the different aspects of security interests, the Cape Town Convention, its protocols, in 
particular the Luxembourg Protocol and the upcoming MAC Protocol. Moreover, the event will 
provide a unique opportunity for discussions and exchanging ideas concerning other aspects of the 
field as well. 

 
List of speakers  
 
Prof. Anna Veneziano, Secretary-General a.i., UNIDROIT,  Prof. Attila Harmathy, ELTE University, 
Faculty of Law, Prof. Miklós Király, ELTE University, Faculty of Law, Prof. Dr. Benjamin von Bodungen, 
German Graduate School of Management and Law,  Mr William Brydie-Watson, Legal Officer, 
UNIDROIT,  Dr. István Erdős, ELTE University, Faculty of Law, Ms Elizabeth Hirst, Registrar 
Designate of the Luxembourg Registry,  Dr. Zoltán Nemessányi, Deputy-State Secretary, Ministry of 
Justice, Hungary,  Doc. JUDr. PhDr. Miroslav Slašťan, PhD, Facultas Iuridica, Universitas Matthiae Belii, 
Dr. habil. Réka Somssich, Deputy-Dean, ELTE University, Faculty of Law, Dr. Gergely Szalóki, Partner, 
Schoenherr Hungary,  Dr. József Vági, Partner, Kajtár Takács Hegymegi-Barakonyi Baker & McKenzie  
 
 
Registration and more information 
 
The conference is open to the public but prior registration is necessary. If you are interested in 
attending the conference, please register by 20 November 2017 by sending an email to Dr Istvan Erdos 
(erdosistvan@ajk.elte.hu). 
 
 
For more information, please visit the website of the conference:  
https://www.ajk.elte.hu/content/the-cape-town-convention-its-protocols-and-national-laws.e.768 
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